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Dear Planning Commission, I strongly urge you to deny permission for the Plasrefine recycling Center. Whilst 
the need for  such a facility is undeniable this location is completely wrong. Plasrefine should be located well 
away from residents, farmland and our Sydney water catchment area  it should be located in an already 
degraded industrial zone not smack in the middle of this beautiful agricultural area. As well as highly 
detrimental environmental and health effects, the traffic concerns about 100 large trucks passing through 
every single day is considerable.  

Please DO NOT allow this to go through! It is not acceptable to put our local environment at risk like this.  

Yours sincerely 

Jill pickering 
 

 




